
 

 
             01495 355911                 info@abertillery3-16.co.uk                 www.abertillery3-16.co.uk 

Head of Campus: Louisa Tudge 
Roseheyworth Road Primary Campus 

Roseheyworth Road 

Abertillery 
NP13 1SR 

  

Pennaeth Campws: Louisa Tudge 
Campws Gynradd Heol Roseheyworth 

Heol Roseheyworth 
Abertyleri 
NP13 1SR 

  
16th October 2017 

 

Reminders before half-term 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I’d like to remind you of some events coming up before the end of this term. 

• Wednesday 18th October 9.30am – Year 4/5 Class assembly and PACT (Parent and Children 
Together) session in class. 
 

• Week beginning Monday 23rd October – Parent Consultations (appointment letters were 
sent out by class teachers last week, please contact class teachers or 
Mrs Clifford if you need another copy). 
 
 

• Wednesday 25th October 1.30pm – Parent Coffee Afternoon in the school 

hall.  
 

• Friday 27th October – Harvest assembly for pupils (please 
can children bring in non-perishable goods for our Harvest 
food bank collection during the week beginning Monday 23rd 
October). 

 

  

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

Mrs L Tudge 
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